

Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us>

## **Surety Increase for Bennett's Gravel Pit**

1 message

Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us> To: Jim Doody <Jim.Doody@peakreadymix.com> Wed, Nov 24, 2021 at 1:44 PM

Hi, Jim. Please see the attached letter.

Have a great holiday.

Rob

Rob Zuber, P.E. **Environmental Protection Specialist** Active Mines Regulatory Program



P 303.866.3567, extension 8113 | Cell 720.601.2276 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203 rob.zuber@state.co.us | http://drms.colorado.gov

BennettsGravel\_M1979166\_DRMS\_SI3\_Letter.pdf 210K



1313 Sherman St. Room 215 Denver, CO 80203

November 24, 2021

Mr. Russell A. Larsen Elam Construction, Inc. 556 Struthers Ave Grand Junction, CO 81501-3826

Bennett's Gravel Pit, Permit No. M-1979-166, Financial Warranty Increase, Revision No. Re:

Dear Mr. Larsen:

On November 10, 2021 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety increased the current Financial Warranty for this permit to \$237,024.00, in accordance with Rule 4.2.1 of the Rules and Regulations. This is an increase of \$89,588.22.

The Division ordered amendment of the current Financial Warranty, or submittal of a new Financial Warranty reflecting the increase, within 60 days from the date of this letter. If you wish to submit a different type of Financial Warranty, please contact me such that I may send you the applicable form.

If you have any questions, please contact me.

Sincerely,

Robert D. Zuber, P.E.

Phot D. The

**Environmental Protection Specialist** 

cc: Sara M. Stevenson-Benn, DRMS

M-FW-14

